
 

 

English as an Additional Language or Dialect 

(EALD) 

Newsletter Term 4, 2024 
 

Dear Parents/ Caregivers  

This term, the EALD team are supporting your child and 

their classroom teachers with Recount writing, Explanation 

writing, Procedural writing, reading, spelling, grammar and 

phonics.  

 

    

 

                       

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

                         

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
Tania is working with the EALD students in:  

▪ Year 1- E32 

▪ Year 2- DC1 

▪ Year 3- W51, W53 

▪ Year 4 – W22, W23 

▪ Year 5- W21 

 

Michelle is working with the EALD students in:  

▪ Year 2 – E42, E43 

▪ Year 4 – W11, W12 

▪ Year 5 – W42 

▪ Year 6 – W32 

  
                 Daljit is working with the EALD students in: 

▪ Reception – E21, E24 

▪ Year 1- E31, E33, E41 

▪ Year 4/5 – W13 

 

 Gurvinder is working with the EALD students in: 

▪ Reception – E22, E23, E34 

▪ Year 2 – DC2 

▪ Year 3 – W52 

▪ Year 3/4 – W54 

 

Farzan supports students who speak Dari, Hazaragi   

and Pashto. (Bilingual Student Support Officer) 

 

 

Richard supports students who speak Vietnamese and 

Chinese. (Bilingual Student Support Officer) 

 

 



 

 
Syeda teaches students Punjabi and Urdu in a First 

Language Maintenance and Development program. (FLMD) 

 

 

Please feel free to contact us at school on 82601681 or by email: 

Tania.Balales444@schools.sa.edu.au 

Michelle.Gleave367@schools.sa.edu.au 

Daljit.Kaur434@schools.sa.edu.au 

Gurvinder.Kaur527@schools.sa.edu.au 
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